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The 102nd International Convention will be held in Milan, Italy, July 5 through July 9, 2019.  All 

convention activities, except for the International Parade of Nations, will take place at the Milano 

Congressi (MiCo) Convention Center.  The early registration period ends January 11, 2019.  After that 

date the registration fee increases $50.00.  The Wisconsin delegation along with the other midwestern 

states have been assigned to one of three hotels in Milan.  They are the IH Hotels Milano Gioia, Crowne 

Plaza Milano City and Holiday Inn Milan Garibaldi Hotel.  The cost of these hotels is approximately $185 

to $195 (US) per night. 

The business meeting and International Director Nominations will take place on Saturday afternoon 

after the International Parade.  I will be working with the Council Chair and the Council Chair Elect to 

determine space needs to conduct a Council Meeting at the convention.  I will also be available to assist 

our next endorsed International Director candidate with arrangements during the convention. 

In addition, I will be entering the Multiple District in the International Parade.  I expect that the parade 

information will be available later in January. 

I will be communicating with the Council and the attendees as additional information becomes 

available. 

Submitted, 

PDG John Jenson 

International Convention Chair 


